
Consumer Request Statistics Pursuant to California Delete Act

The California Consumer Privacy Act (CCPA) mandates that certain businesses compile and disclose annual

metrics related to their compliance with the CCPA and consumer rights requests. These metrics must be made

publicly available by July 1 each year. From January 1, 2023 to December 31, 2023, we maintained processes to

facilitate requests pursuant to the California Consumer Privacy Act. We received the following requests, and

responded as follows:

a. As to requests to know

○ We received 5.

○ We complied in whole or in part with 5.

○ We denied 0.

○ Our median response time was 7 days. Our mean response time was 7 days.

b. As to requests to delete

○ We received 5,219.

○ We complied in whole or in part with 5,219.

○ We denied 0.

○ Our median response time was 7 days. Our mean response time was 7 days.

c. As to requests to opt out of sale

○ We received 5,219.

○ We complied in whole or in part with 5,219.

○ We denied 0.

○ Our median response time was 7 days. Our mean response time was 7 days.


